
High Commission of India 

Kuala Lumpur 

*** 

VANDE BHARAT MISSION FLIGHTS 

 

Special non-scheduled commercial flights are currently operating from Kuala 

Lumpur Airport to select destinations in India, under Vande Bharat Mission (VBM). 

These flights are being operated by Air India/Air India Express. All passengers availing 

the VBM facility are firstly required to register themselves at 

https://hcikl.gov.in/IndNationalRegistration. 

 Air India/Air India Express has nominated OSCAR HOLIDAYS SDN BHD for the 

VBM ticketing. Passengers can directly contact Oscar Holidays for VBM Tickets. 

Beware of fraudsters/touts calling the passengers for ticket payments and fake RT PCR 

Test results. PLEASE DO NOT PAY ANY EXTRA AMOUNT OTHER THAN THE 

TICKET FARES. 

Kindly be advised that passengers will have to undergo mandated quarantine/ 

testing (where required) as per the guidelines being laid down by state governments from 

time to time.   

The guidelines for non-Indian citizens including OCI card holders have been given 

out separately. All passengers are advised to follow the guidelines stipulated by the 

Govt of Malaysia & get their Visa/Pass regularised from the Immigration Office in 

Malaysia. 

 Those requiring emergency assistance may contact the 24 x 7 Helpline/ 

Whatsapp (+60 11 2858 4995 or Email Id hciklcrt2020@gmail.com). For regular 

updates, please check the High Commission website @ hcikl.gov.in, Twitter handle 

- India in Malaysia @hcikl.  
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